Dotson, Michael (UTC)

From: Nathan Pack <n.pack@packsdelivery.com>
Sent: . Thursday, July 13, 2017 9:52 AM

To: Dotson, Michael (UTC)

Subject: Re: Charter name Change application

Go ahead and close it. We have ran up on financial issues.
I'm sorry to have not been more in touch with you.
Thank you Micheal.

Nathan Pack

Pack's Taxi & Delivery

509-750-2488 (c)
509-762-1234

This message was sent with my phone, please excuse my thick thumbs and any grammatical errors. :)

OnJul 13, 2017, at 9:31 AM, Dotson, Michael (UTC) <mdotson@utc.wa.gov> wrote:

Good morning. Do you have an update on this? If | don’t receive insurance in your new companies
name, I'm going to have to close out the application. It's been open for about 7 months now,
unfortunately we can’t keep applications open indefinitely.

Thanks

Mike Dotson

Transportation Specialist 3

Licensing Services

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
PH: 360-664-1223

FAX: 360-586-1181



